
RICHMOND — The K-12 Provincial Bargaining Committee  
(PBC) presented the provincial framework agreement for 
recommendation to the CUPE K-12 Presidents Council. 

The Council did not endorse the provincial framework 
agreement.

“The K-12 Provincial Bargaining Committee will be meeting 
in the near future to discuss next steps,” says K-12 Presidents  
Council President Warren Williams.

The tentative agreement was reached between the CUPE 
K-12 Provincial Bargaining Committee (PBC) and British  
Columbia Public School Employers’ Association (BCPSEA) 
on June 14, 2018. The current contract remains in effect  
until June 30, 2019.

For more information about K-12, visit the website at: 
bcschools.cupe.ca
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